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Smith Holly

From: Trish Weber <trish.weber@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, April 09, 2017 2:55 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: HB3343 Climate Test - SUPPORT

Attachments: HB 3343_NGO Letter to Helm_FINAL.04-10-17.pdf

Greetings, attached please find a letter signed by numerous organizations and individuals in SUPPORT of 
HB3343, the Climate Test Bill. 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 
 
Cordially, 
 
Patricia J Weber 
2785 NW Marshall Drive 
Corvallis OR 97330 
541.829.0887 
 
 
--  
"Screw your courage to the sticking-place. And we'll not fail."  -- Macbeth, Act I Scene 7 


